Brothers, Sheila C

From: Price, Cleo

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 10:44 AM

To: Brothers, Sheila C
Cc: Patterson, Matt
Subject: One day off

Importance: High

Hi Sheila,

Apparently we, the GS, are one day off in our two week requirement for grad students to request the final examination and sitting for the final examination. Can you okay Matt Patterson changing the academic calendar (for spring 2013 only) to reflect the one day correction?

The date should be April 19th instead of 18th

 April 18 - Thursday - Last day for candidates for a May graduate degree to sit for a final examination

Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Cleophus V. Price, MPA, Ed. D University of Kentucky Assistant Dean, Graduate School Distance Learning & Faculty Programs Room 106, Gillis Building Lexington, KY 40506 Office 859-257-2411 Fax 859-257-8557

email: cprice@uky.edu

website: www.gradschool.uky.edu